From:

To: Legislative Services email
Subject: RE: Development Permit Application No. 00263
Date: December 2, 2024 5:19:08 PM

Dear Victoria City Council,

In reply to your letter of invitation dated November 29, and as residents of 1636 Warren Gardens, we have no
objection to the application above, which you are

scheduled to consider on Thurs. Dec 12. Our lot shares a property line with both of the Despard Ave. lots in
question, and we are aware of the reasons for this permit
request.

Many thanks, Edward (Ted) and Surinder Curran





